
 

Brimley Area Schools 
7134 S. M-221 

Brimley, MI 49715 

 

 

Dear Mitchell Furniture: 

I just wanted to let you know that I talked with Brimley Area Schools today on 
their order for the 10 Double Wall Mounted Cafeteria Units.  This was done under 
my PO #101223.  Brimley absolutely LOVES them!!!  They said that they have 
them all installed and are very pleased and said that they look beautiful. They are 
very happy they decided to spend the money on them and finally get them 
ordered and couldn’t be any happier. I just wanted to tell you. 

Thank you again for all the help you gave me on this order. It’s always nice to 
hear good feedback like this, so thank you again! 

Thanks, 

Tammy 

 

  

 


